
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 23, 2019 - Elections PEI temporarily suspends Voting in District 6  

 

Elections PEI was forced to suspend voting temporarily at the District 6 polling location; 

Assumption Parish Centre at 145 Stratford Rd. 

There was an apparent threat on the safety of the poll workers and voters, and the 

location was evacuated until further notice, pending RCMP investigation. 

Elections PEI will resume voting at the location once deemed safe by the RCMP. 

 

For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
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Manager of Election Operations & Communications 

Elections PEI 
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